
 
           
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Year 5 have been invited to attend The Hallé Orchestra’s, Come and Play event on Tuesday 

18th June. This will be held at The Bridgewater Hall. The coach will depart school at 9:05am 

arriving to the venue at around 9:45am. The coach will then leave the venue prompt at 11:45am to 

arrive back at school for around 12:30pm. 

 

This concert presents a variety of music which enables collaboration between the world-class 

musicians of the Hallé and young instrumentalists at the start of their musical journey. The 

professional players and young people share compositions and arrangements from film scores to 

famous classics, for young musicians to experience the power of a symphony orchestra first hand, 

as well as being a part of it. 

  

The cost per child for entry and coach travel is £21.50. 

 

Payment can be made online only through www.eduspot.co.uk or www.teachers2parents.co.uk.  

Payment to be received by Friday 7th June 2024. Should there be any problems, please do not 

hesitate to contact myself or Mrs. Ryan. 

 

Please sign and return the slip below to give permission for your child to go on the trip.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mr Hartney 

 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………........................................................... 
 
 
Please return this form by Friday 10th May 2024 
 
 
I give permission for my child ……………………………......... to go to The Bridgewater Hall on Tuesday 
18th June 2024 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………...................  Date ………………………………................................. 
 
 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
http://www.teachers2parents.co.uk/

